Following the Strategic Planning Retreat, an online evaluation for was sent to the twenty participants. There were thirteen responses (65%) which were, in general, very positive (see attached report). 

Participants were very happy with the logistics of the day with all statements receiving a ranking of agree or strongly agree. People felt that the day was organized, well lined out, and facilitated appropriately. 

Likewise, the section asking about opinions with regard to the minor changes of the SCCCD strategic plan also met with agree or strongly agree responses to statements such as, “I support moving the suggestions forward to the District Strategic Planning Committee for consideration”. 

In terms of thinking about revision for the Reedley College Strategic Plan, there was still overall approval of both process and product with slight neutrality when it came to the updates of relevance and wording being appropriate.

Finally, with regard to reporting and evaluation, one area appears to be less clear and may need additional discussion and faculty/staff development. The two statements, “I have a better understanding of the reporting process needed from the committee I represent” (M = 3.67) and “I have a wider understanding of how to demonstrate outcomes” (M =3.75) received the least amount of agreement with most people answering with agree or neutral.

The only open ended comment was very positive with the respondent pointing out it was a very productive meeting.
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